
A.C. JOSHI LIBRARY 

PANJAB UNIVERSITY, CHANDIGARH 

 

 

 

All the Chairpersons/Directors/Co-ordinators 

Of Teaching Departments, 

Panjab University, 

Chandigarh. 

 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

 As per recommendation of the meeting of the Committee held on 15.6.2021, duly 

approved by the Vice-Chancellor, the Departmental libraries will be opened for the students 

of their respective departments following the proper COVID-19 protocols. 

 

With regards 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

(Dr. Jivesh Bansal) 

University Librarian 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


